October 3, 2017

Honorable Mayor Grenier and City Council City Hall Berlin, NH 03570

Dear Mayor and Council:

I am interested in serving on the Berlin Planning Board. Pam Laflamme informed me that there is a vacant position and asked me to consider becoming a part of the Board. I would appreciate the opportunity to serve the City of Berlin in this capacity.

I have been living in Berlin for a little over three years and in that time I have been involved in local economic development (with a focus on micro-businesses) through WREN and was the Berlin Farmer's Market Manager in 2016 and the Berlin Community Market Manager in 2017. Not only I am very interested in gaining a much better understanding of how my city operates but I also want to be a part of helping it to grow. I see great potential in Berlin for economic growth and development.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Christina Lefebyre
273 Pleasant Street

Berlin, NH 03570

cc: Thomas McCue, Planning Board Chairman